
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
September 1, 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians,  
 
We are very happy to be getting ready to welcome back our students to school. Please find below the 
schedule for the first days of school for Grade 1 -7 students. 
 
When students come to the school, each grade will meet at one area of the school grounds. Teachers 
will come out and meet your child, and take them into the school in a staggered format. Please note 
that students will be dismissed in the same area.   
 
Tuesday, September 8 and Wednesday, September 9:  NO SCHOOL for students 
 
Thursday, September 10 and Friday, September 11 school will be in session as follows:  
 
9 am – 10 am: Grades 1 - 4 students 
Grade 1 Students meet at the gravel field behind the school 
Grade 2 Students meet at the grass field behind the school (North section) 
Grade 3 Students meet at the grass field behind the school (South section) 
Grade 4 Students meet at the basketball court behind the gym 
 
11 am- 12 pm: Grades 5 - 7 students   
Grade 5 Children meet at the grass field behind the school 
Grade 6 Children meet at the gravel field behind the school 
Grade 7 Children meet at the basketball court behind the gym 
Parents of Kindergarten students- a separate message will be sent to families on Wednesday, 
September 2 with all the details for your child’s entrance to Kindergarten. 
 
Please continue to check the school website and your e-mail regularly. We would like to apologize in 
advance for the inconvenience caused by changes that may occur. We ask that you be patient as we 
work through start-up, as things may change. 
  
Thank you for your patience and understanding. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Réjean Bolduc 
 
Principal 
École Henry Bose Elementary 
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6550 134 Street, Surrey, BC  V3W 4S3 

604-596-6324   fax:  604-596-8279 
www.surreyschools.ca/henrybose 

henrybose@surreyschools.ca 
 

mailto:henrybose@surreyschools.ca

